
 

 
 
 

OUTER ISLANDS DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 

PROCUREMENT NOTICE 
 

Authority under the Section 16 (1) of the Public Procurement Act 

Invitation for Bids 
For the construction of Fish Landing Station, Dispensary and 

Administrative Block at Agalega Islands 
 
 

Reference Number – OAB/OIDC/03/2019-20 
 
1. The Outer Islands Development Corporation invites bids through the Open 
National Bidding method from eligible and qualified contractors duly registered 
with the Construction Industry Development Board for the construction of one Fish 
Landing Station, One Dispensary and One Administrative Block at Agalega. 
 
2. One complete set of Tender Document in English may be purchased by 
Eligible and Qualified Bidders on calling at the seat of the Outer Islands 
Development Corporation, 2nd Floor, Ken Lee Building, Edith Cavell Street, 
Port – Louis within working hours and upon a payment of non-refundable amount 
of Rs 10,000 (Rupees Ten thousand) per Tender Document.  The method of 
payment will be by Bank cheque or cash only.  The cheque to be issued should 
be on the name of the Outer Islands Development Corporation. 
 
3. A site visit to Agalega is scheduled on or around the 20th September 
2019 on board vessel M/V Trochetia. 
 
4. Bids in sealed envelope clearly marked “Construction of Fish Landing 
Station, Dispensary and Administrative Block at Agalega Islands” Reference 
Number OAB/OIDC/03/2019-20 should be addressed to the General Manager, 
Outer Islands Development Corporation and deposited in the Tender Box at the 
02nd Floor, Ken Lee Building, Edith Cavell Street, Port – Louis on or before 
Thursday 31st October 2019 up to 13:30 hours (Local Time) at latest. 
 
 
5. Bids submitted by post should be sent to the same address as above so as to 
reach by same date and time.  Late bids will be rejected. 
 
 
      Outer Islands Development Corporation  
      02nd Floor 
      Ken Lee Building 
      Edith Cavell Street 
      Port – Louis 
Date : 04 September 2019 


